
From: Fern Gibbons 

Subject: Electronic Fund Transfers

Comments:

I strongly support Docket No. R-1343.  Bank customers should be give the
option of opting out automatic overdraft, and they should be notified at
the time of purchase of any additional fees that will be assessed.
Thank you for your work on this issue.

Fern Gibbons


